
Sunday, August 13, 2017 

Brunch will be served after service until 12:30 p.m. 

Hosted by Hope UMC Youth 

We want to say thank you to the entire congregation, with your help we have grown our relationship 

with God’s kingdom. With your prayers and gifts we were able to travel both far and near and impact 

our world. Come and enjoy a wonderful array of our culinary talents and hear about the 2017 Mission 

trips and our dreams and hopes for next year’s trips. 

If you have questions please contact Stacey Hilzer at: staceyhilzer@comcast.net 


